
 

 
 
 

2020 Trinity Dinner Auction Is Quickly Approaching 
 

The 17th Annual Trinity Dinner Auction will take place in the gymnasium of Trinity 
Lutheran High School on Saturday, February 29th.  Anyone who cannot make it 
to the auction and would like to bid on silent auction items or making a monetary 
donation can register at https://one.bidpal.net/trinityauction2020/ with a credit 
card and bid/donate to our event.  The goal for the 2020 Trinity auction on 
Saturday, February 29 is to raise $250,000 after expenses for our students and 
school.   If anyone has questions or needs assistance with the mobile bidding 
program, please email David Probst at dprobst@trinitycougars.org. 
 
 

Auction Participants Check-List 
 

If you are attending the 2020 Trinity Dinner Auction on February 29th please 
make sure you keep the following things in mind: 
 

 Bring cash for Heads & Tails Game and Bar Service.     
 

 To expedite check-in and participate in express checkout during the auction 
please include your name, address, cell phone number, and a credit card with 
your registration.    

 

 To get your name in the drawing for the Grand Prize you must bid at least $40 
on the centerpiece at your table. 

 

 The most updated list of silent and live auction items for the Trinity auction 
can be found online at https://one.bidpal.net/trinityauction2020/  

 

 Please look for more information about the 2020 Trinity Dinner Auction on 
social media sites and future emails and text messages.     
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